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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Oct 17, 2022 

I recommend we ban OHV, ATV, UTV or whatever the 4 wheelers are labeled from public lands 

and all road ways. The only people who should be driving these vehicles for recreation are 

disabled and senior citizens. Ranchers and farmers should be able to use them for work. 

 

These machines are a dangerous nuisance and should be banned. They are un american and 

people should get in nature by walking or riding a bike, not riding on these gas wasting 

machines. European allies are going to have a cold winter and people in america are joy riding 

on OHV's. I bet they complain about the cost of fuel too. 

 

They are also the cause of a ton of accidents and obstruct traffic on highways and roads. Prohibit 

them now. 
 


